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On August 20, 2015, BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service 

(Applicant) filed an application to abandon its Competitive Telecommunication Services under 

Certificate No. 90-5734.  

Since the Applicant is not currently offering services in Ohio, it is requesting to cancel its tariff 

and Certificate No. 90-5734, pursuant to Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-26. Absent full or partial 

suspension, applications abandoning operations will be approved in accordance with the 30-day 

automatic approval process under Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-6-05.    

The Staff has reviewed all documents and exhibits filed with this application and has determined 

that the proposed application appears to satisfy the Commission’s requirements set forth in Ohio 

Adm.Code 4901:1-6-26.  As such, Staff recommends that this application be approved with an 

effective date of September 20, 2015.     
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